
 

eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 

1 
 

Number: Ref: 18/2022 

Subject:  COUNCIL REGULATION (EU) 2022/576  of 8 April 2022 
amending Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 concerning restrictive measures 
in view of Russia’s actions destabilising the situation in Ukraine  

Who should read: All traders that import from or export to Russia 

Related Notification: None 

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Contact through email is advisable 

email: ecustoms@revenue.ie 

Phone: 01 7383677  

Issue Date: 9 April 2022  

 

The European Union has adopted a further package of sanctions,  COUNCIL REGULATION (EU) 2022/576,  

in view of the gravity of the situation as a result of Russia’s military action in Ukraine.  

 

The additional measures are summarised below: 

• A new import prohibition on a wide range of products and commodities which generate significant 

revenues for Russia  as listed in Annex XXI   

• A new import prohibition on coal and other solid fossil fuels as listed in Annex XXII 

• An expansion of the categories of high-tech goods subject to an export prohibition, which could 

contribute in particular to the enhancement of Russian industrial capacities as listed in Annex XXIII   

• A new export prohibition on jet fuel and fuel additives as listed in Annex XX 

• A new export prohibition on goods and technology suited for use in oil refining and liquefaction 

of natural gas, as listed in Annex X  

• A prohibition to provide access after 16 April 2022 to ports in the territory of the Union to any 

vessel registered under the flag of Russia 

• A prohibition for any road transport undertaking established in Russia to transport goods by road 

within the territory of the Union, including in transit  

 

https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=uriserv%3AOJ.L_.2022.111.01.0001.01.ENG&toc=OJ%3AL%3A2022%3A111%3AFULL
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The Taric database will be updated in the coming days to give effect to these sanctions. Further guidance 

will be provided at the earliest opportunity on how to avail of exemptions provided for by the Regulation. 

In the interim, you are advised not to attempt to import or export the goods listed in the Regulation. 

 

 


